

Citizens Advisory Council

to the Department of Environmental Protection

P.O. Box 8459 * Rachel Carson State Office Building

Harrisburg, PA 17105-8459 * 717-787-4527 * Fax 717-787-2878

September 27, 2012

Allegheny County
Cynthia Carrow
Nancy D. Perkins
John J. Walliser, Esquire

Bedford County William C. Fink

Bucks County Richard J. Manfredi

Carbon County
James J. Clauser

Crawford County
Burt A. Waite

Cumberland County
Eric R. Conrad, P.G.
Walter N. Heine

Dauphin County David E. Hess

Delaware County
Gail M. Conner, Esquire

Erle County
Pat Lupo, O.S.B.

Greene County Terry L. Dayton

Lancaster County
Jolene E. Chinchilli

Lehigh County
Janet B. Keim

Tloga County
Thaddeus K. Stevens

Ms. Joyce Epps Director Bureau of Air Quality P.O. Box 8468 Harrisburg, PA 17105-8468

Dear Ms. Epps:

Following the recommendation of its Air Committee, the Department of Environmental Protection's Citizens Advisory Council at its September 18, 2012, meeting agreed to support the movement of the Commercial Fuel Oil Sulfur Limits for Combustion Units Final Form Rulemaking to the Environmental Quality Board for consideration.

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this Council action.

Sincerely,

Marjorie L. Hughes

Executive Director